
 

LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

February 6, 2017 

The members in attendance:  Chairman John Walsh, George Downes and Frank Bachman.  
Chairman Trustee Don Ackerman and Zoning Inspector Ron Weekley were also in attendance. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:43 p.m. by Chairman John Walsh. 

Frank Bachman made a motion to accept the September 12, 2016 meeting minutes.  Motion 
was seconded by George Downes and passed unanimously. 

George Downes made a motion to accept the December 5, 2016 meeting minutes.  Motion was 
seconded by Frank Bachman and passed unanimously. 

Zoning Inspector advised the commission that there was a clerical change in the Schedule K of 
the Zoning Regulations.  Once that was corrected, Chairman John Walsh signed the new Zoning 
Regulations that became effective January 31, 2017.  Chairman Trustee Don Ackerman then 
signed the document as well.  The Zoning Regulations will be presented to the remaining 
trustees for their signature at their next scheduled meeting. 

Zoning Inspector Weekley advised the commission that the noise regulations should be 
addressed in the zoning regulations. 

Zoning Inspector Weekley advised the commission of a possible dog kennel business being run 
close to Eberhart Rd. and he is looking into it.  Weekley updated the commission on his recent 
meeting with Terry Burkey and updating the zoning map. 

Trustee Ackerman advised Weekley and the commission that he has received several 
complaints about the junk being kept on a property on Welton. Weekley will address the issue 
with the township resident. 

John Walsh made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Frank Bachman, motion passed 
unanimously and the meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

The next Zoning Commission meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 6, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Lawrence Township Building. 

 

 



Respectfully, 

 

 

__________________________________________ 

Ann Ackerman 

 

  

 


